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ST ALBERT’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

36 MAXWELL DRIVE

GLASGOW

G41 5DU

TEL: 0141 429 1983 / 2028


3rd March 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

Our Primary 1 pupils will be visiting The Tramway on Tuesday 7th March 2017 to take part in a workshop that offers them a chance to play with fabrics to make sails and dens inspired by Claire Barclay’s work. They will finish off with a short visit to the gallery. 

This will be a great experience for the children to engage in expressive arts, which was a big focus for us in Terms 2 and 3.
There will be NO HOME LUNCHES on the day. The children will have their lunch a little earlier than usual and will leave the school at 12.30pm and return for approx. 2.45pm.  
They will be walking to the Tramway with teachers and parent helpers.  Please ensure they are wearing full school uniform and suitable outerwear and footwear.

We are looking for a few parent helpers to assist with the trip, if you are available can you please contact the office. 

You have already completed Local Consent Forms that cover this trip. However, if any of this information needs to be updated please let the school office know as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Clare Harker

HEAD TEACHER
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/" 
http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

Follow us on twitter @StAlbertsG41

